
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Center for Food Safety statement on the use of cages in egg production 
 

The Center for Food Safety supports legislation and corporate initiatives to end the 
confinement of egg-laying hens in cages. Decades of research have clearly shown that cage 
confinement increases the risk of Salmonella contamination compared to cage-free production. 
Cooking is not a guarantee to kill Salmonella since it can survive a variety of cooking methods. 
The fact remains that in terms of potential Salmonella contamination, eggs from caged hens are 
simply more dangerous than their cage-free counterparts. 

Cage-free requirements are an important way for lawmakers and companies to protect the 
health of consumers from the significant public health threat of cage eggs. Since there is a 
strong connection between cages and pathogen contamination, adopting laws and corporate 
policies to end the caging of egg-laying hens results in safer food for families.   

 


